6eogy resources
August 6, 2001

NMOCD

1625 N. French Drive
Hobbs, New Mexico 88280
Attention: Donna Pitzer

Dear Donna,

As related to you in our telephone conversation this date, enclosed is a copy of
your letter dated February 2, 199% with handwritten noes by EOG's Dewey Smeltzer
(Drilling Manager) and copy of Directional Survey performed by Schlumberger datec
January 16, 1998

Karen Sharpe requested information on 8-6-01 n telephone conversation with
our David Frye.

Please advise if | can be of further assistance.
Yours very truly.

EOG RESOURCES, INC.
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STATE OF NEW MEX:cg A
ENERG., MINERALS AND NATURAL RESCURCES; DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATIC! C:viSION

February 2, 1999

Enron Oil & Gas Co
ATT: Dewey Smeltzer
P O Box 2267

Midland, TX 79702

RE: Greenback State 7 #1
Unit O, Sec, 7, T-24s, R-38e

Gentlemen:

We have received your tabulation of the directional survey and logs. According to OCD geologist Paul
Kautz there are three different surveys and they do not agree as tc where the bottomhole location is for the
well listed above. We need the survey to show the correct bottomhole location. This will cause a delay in
approving your C-104 request for allowable and authorization to rransport for the well.

Please send the correct direction drill survey to the Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs office. If you have
any question of this matter, please call (505) 393-6161 and speak to Paul Kautz at Ext. 104 or Donna Pitzer

at Ext. 115,

Yours truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
(A708

Chris Williams

District I, Supervisor
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February 2, 1999

Enron Oil & Gas Co
ATT: Dewey Smeltzer
P O Box 2267

Midland, TX 79702

RE: Greenback State 7 #1
Unit O, Sec, 7, T-24s, R-38¢

Gentlemen:

We have received your tabulation of the directional survey and logs. According to OCD geologist Paul
Kautz there are three different surveys and they do not agree as to ‘where the bottomhole location is for the
well listed above. We need the survey to show the correct bottomhole location. This will cause a delay in
approving your C-104 request for allowable and authorization to transport for the well.

Please send the correct direction drill survey to the Oil Conservaticn Division - Hobbs office. If you have
any question of this matter, please call (505) 363-6161 and speak to Paul Kautz at Ext. 104 or Donna Pitzer

at Ext. 115.

Yours truly, N / ,2 / !
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